
HORNET HAPPENINGS
Family Communication

For the month of: January 2023
GREAT THINGS ARE

HAPPENING!

A huge shout out to the Saucedo

Tovar Family that donated their

time and talent to paint the

house, which will be used for

many community projects and

events. Take a look at their

work!

WINTER INTERSESSION

Our Winter Intersession was a success! Take a look at what students were up to during Week 1

and Week 2.

Important Survey regarding Highspeed internet!

The County of Merced is requesting the community of El Nido to submit the Internet Survey to
assist in bringing high-speed internet to El Nido. Link to Survey

FUTURE EVENTS

● Monday, January 9, 2023, Welcome Back to all Students!

● Monday, January 16, 2023, No School due to Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday

○ 10 Things You May Not Know About Martin Luther King Jr.

● Tuesday, January 17, 2023

○ School Site Council/LCAP Meeting in Multi-Purpose Room @ 3:30 p.m.

○ DELAC/LCAP Meeting in Multi-Purpose Room @ 4:30 p.m.

● Fresno State Parent University Courses will begin in February 2023

○ More information to come.

HEALTH UPDATE

As we start the last half of the school year it is important students are coming to school

everyday. Although your child may have a cough they can still attend school but take precaution

by wearing a facemask. Please not this is recommended but not mandatory. Your child must stay

home if they have a fever higher than 100.4 degrees. If you have any questions, please contact

the office. Lets strive for good attendance this trimester!

#BuildingourFuture #ElNidoStrong #HornetPride

https://www.countyofmerced.com/3850/AccessMerced-Broadband-Project
https://www.history.com/news/10-things-you-may-not-know-about-martin-luther-king-jr

